
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 7 June 2018 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Cressida Dick – Commissioner 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by:  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive, MOPAC 
Richard Martin – A/DAC Professional Standards, MPS 
David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Policy 
Alison Duncan-Mercy, Commissioner’s Chief of Staff 
 
 
1 Brexit 
 
1.1 The Mayor was updated on the Met’s preparations for Brexit and there was a discussion 

of the key issues important for ensuring Londoners’ safety following the United 
Kingdom’s exit from the European Union. 

 
2 Section 60 Stop and Search and Disproportionality 
 
2.1 The Commissioner provided an update on the Met’s use of Section 60 stop and search 

powers. There was a discussion of the local stakeholder and community engagement 
that go alongside authorisation of the use of Section 60, particularly when they are 
borough wide.  

 
3 Force Management Statements 

 
3.1 The Met was finalising its Force Management Statement for sending to Her Majesty’s 

Inspectorate of Constabulary and Fire and Rescue Service (HMICRS) and took the 
opportunity to update the Mayor on the new reporting requirement.  
 

4 Al Quds March: Policing Update 
 

4.1 The Commissioner updated the Mayor on the Met’s planning for policing the Al Quds 
march. 
 

5 Operational Update 
 
5.1 The Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 


